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November 23, 2022 

Dear Lion Families,  

On behalf of the entire School District, I would like to wish you a wonderful and very happy 

Thanksgiving! Check out our November edition of the Lion's Roar.  You can translate it into 

your preferred language by clicking on the translate button on the right-hand side.   

https://www.smore.com/10q6s 

This edition and all previous editions are also posted on our District website.  Please click on the 

Parent's tab and you can locate all Lion's Roar Newsletters: 

https://www.lindenwold.k12.nj.us/domain/225 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Kristin P. O’Neil 

Superintendent            


